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27 May 2021

Dear Parent / Carer

| am writing to you with the exciting news that, from the beginning of Term 6, our extra-curricular activities
timetable will begin to run again. It's been a long time since we have been able to offer such activities to
the students and | know that the staff are keen to see the students attending these.

As with most activities at the moment, there are still important guidelines to follow to maintain the safety
of our staff and students and therefore for Term 6, these activities will be offered to single Year Groups
only, to prevent the mixing of Year Group bubbles indoors. Outdoors activities will be offered to a
maximum of 2 Year Groups: Key Stage 3 (Y8 & 9), Key Stage 4 (Y10 & 11), or Key Stage 5 (Y13).

We are asking students to sign-up to the activities that they would like to attend, via a Google Form, by
the Friday of the preceding week. This will allow staff to prepare resources, spaces and ensure maximum
numbers of students are not exceeded. If there are any issues with over-subscription to activities, the
Activity Leader will look at alternative options and communicate these to the students and families.

The timetable of all of our extra-curricular activities for Term 6 can be found below:
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1DzmdS5CQO-flUKTIMCz4SXG3bdEwlorLs/view?usp=sharing

If your child would like to participate in any of these activities, please could you ensure they have signed
up for the week ahead by 8.30am on the Friday before via this form:
https://forms.gle/mgUQcKW3GIiPTKVUF9.

Should they experience any issues in accessing this form, they should speak to the Activity Leader
directly — contact details for each can be found on the timetable. If there is a need to cancel an activity,
students and families will be told by the Activity Leader.

| look forward to seeing more students taking part in a range of extra-curricular activities that will support
their personal development and enjoyment of school in Term 6 and beyond.

As always, should you have any questions, please feel free to get in touch with either myself or the
Activity Leader. As Lockdown eases further, we hope to run many more extra-curricular sessions from
September and any suggestions from students are encouraged.

Yours faithfully

Miss R Branson

Assistant Headteacher

Teacher of Science
rbranson@buckinghamschool.org

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,
regardless of their financial circumstances. As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to seek assistance, or
obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding.
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